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SUBJECT:  CANCELLATION OF SEN-22-90 

Effective immediately, SEN-22-90, DOE Policy on Signatures of RCRA Permit Applications, 

dated 5-8-90, is canceled. 

The cancellation of this SEN does not relieve the Department or its contractors from complying 

with the applicable Federal laws and regulations pertaining to the canceled directive or the 

functional areas.   

If you need additional information concerning the cancellation of the subject directive, contact 

Thomas Traceski at 202-586-2481. 

BY ORDER OF THE SECRETARY OF ENERGY: 

 INGRID KOLB  

 Director 

 Office of Management 
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